
 

Stephen O' Connor 
52-54 Lower Sandwith Street 
Co. Dublin  
 
 
22 January 2020  
 
 
Dear Stephen,    
 

 

Re: Connection Reference No CDS19007704 pre-connection enquiry -         
Subject to contract | Contract denied  

Connection for Housing Development of 210 unit(s) at Howth Road, Howth, Co.Dublin.  
   

Irish Water has reviewed your pre-connection enquiry in relation to a water connection at Howth Road, 
Howth, Co.Dublin. Based upon the details you have provided with your pre-connection enquiry and on 
the capacity currently available as assessed by Irish Water, we wish to advise you that, subject to a 
valid connection agreement being put in place, your proposed connection to the Irish Water network 
can be facilitated.      

You are advised that this correspondence does not constitute an offer in whole or in part to provide a 
connection to any Irish Water infrastructure and is provided subject to a connection agreement being 
signed at a later date.      

A connection agreement can be applied for by completing the connection application form available at 
www.water.ie/connections nnections are 
set out in the Water Charges Plan as approved by the Commission for Regulation of Utilities.   

If you have any further questions, please contact us on 1850 278 278 or +353 1 707 2828, 9.00am-
5.30pm, Mon-Fri or email newconnections@water.ie. For further information, visit 
www.water.ie/connections.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

  

Connections and Developer Services  


